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Service Change Notice 15-56 
National Weather Service Headquarters Washington DC 
735 AM EST Mon Dec 21 2015 
 
To:      Subscribers: 
         -Family of Services 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -NOAAPort 
         Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:    George McKillop 
         Acting Chief, Hydrologic Services 
         Eastern Region Headquarters 
 
Subject: Change to the Webpage Address for the NWS Hydrologic Short-term 
Meteorological Model-Based Ensemble Forecasting System: Effective January 
20, 2016 
 
Effective January 20, 2016, (backup date January 26, 2016), the NWS is 
changing the web address for the short-term Meteorological Model-based 
Ensemble Forecasting System (MMEFS) from: 
 
http://www.erh.noaa.gov/mmefs/index.php to: 
http://www.weather.gov/erh/mmefs 
 
The MMEFS uses temperatures and precipitation output from the National 
Centers for Environmental Prediction (NCEP) global ensemble forecasts, the 
short-range ensemble forecasts and the North American ensemble forecasts.  
The individual members are processed with the Community Hydrologic 
Prediction System at the individual River Forecast Centers to generate a 
set of possible river forecast outcomes.  The MMEFS graphics have been 
updated based on social science analysis performed by the Nurture Nature 
Center, which was funded by a NOAA Grant: 
 
focusonfloods.org 
 
Please send questions concerning this product to: 
 
Laurie Hogan 
NWS Hydrologic Services Division 
Bohemia, NY 
Email: laurie.hogan@noaa.gov 
Phone: 631-244-0114 
 
National Service Change Notices are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/archive 
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